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Dear Attorney:

It has been brought to my attention that a business deceptively operates by calling itself 
"Troyan".  That business is using my name  Troyan and may be drafting  Qualified Domestic 
Relations Orders (“QDROs”), without having the required license to practice law.  That business 
utilizes the physical address of the U.S. Post Office in Red Bank, NJ as its own office address 
and at other times only lists a PO Box address.  We are aware this confusion may leave some in 
the Family Law community to believe they are hiring this firm's services, which is incorrect.  I, 
Rodney D. Troyan, Esquire am the only attorney licensed in the State of Florida with the last 
name "Troyan" and am not affiliated or associated with any other organization using the name 
Troyan. 

The firm impersonating me is not a Law Firm and is engaging in the unauthorized 
practice of law.  As you are likely aware, the State of Florida considers the drafting of QDROs by 
non-lawyers to be the Unauthorized Practice of Law (click hyperlink to read more).  If any fees for 
services have been paid to that firm, and they are unwilling to issue a refund or to produce its 
Florida Bar number, you may be able to seek redress by completing The Florida Bar 
Unauthorized Practice of Law Complaint Form (click hyperlink to access form). 

We have recently modified the name of our firm to Troyan & Associates, P.A. (The 
QDROAttorney.com Firm) (formerly known as Troyan, Inc.) to distinguish ourselves from the firm 
imitating us.  Our office is only located in Sarasota, FL, however, we were formerly located in 
New Jersey.  Our firm and its staff have prepared more than 185,000 QDROs and Rodney D. 
Troyan, Esquire, is not affiliated or associated with any other firms.

Again, the firm of Troyan & Associates, P.A., has all of its QDROs prepared by a 
licensed Florida Attorney.  Our firm for no additional fee has its QDROs "pre-approved" by the 
Plan Administrator when available.  The case law in your jurisdiction also  indicates that hiring a 
non-lawyer to prepare a QDRO, is a non-delegable legal duty.  

I deeply regret any confusion this matter may cause you and your clients.  Should you 
wish to speak with me please feel free to contact us.

Rodney D. Troyan, Esq. 
ATTORNEY-AT-LAW, STATE OF FLORIDA    

https://www.troyanlaw.com
https://www.troyanlaw.com/unauthorized-practice-of-law
https://www.troyanlaw.com
https://www.troyanlaw.com/_files/ugd/6997da_3192d3fb1cdd46a3940b23fdda34aeca.pdf?index=true



